Midland Mencap
Coffee Morning

Nl

We are delighted that Midland Mencap will be
joining us at our next coffee morning. They will
share what services and activities they have to
offer and how as parents/carers you can access

them.

There will also be an opportunity to have a coffee
and a chat.

This will be held on Friday 24th March 2023

In our Acorns Building

9am-10.30am

Friday 24th March.
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